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Dear Parents/carers 

Year 3 have been invited to visit Bolton Museum’s latest exhibition – Robots. This links nicely with our Whole Class Guided Reading text – The Wild Robot. We have arranged for the children to visit Bolton Museum on Monday 20th November at 10am.  The children will be walking to the Museum and we will be leaving school at 9am prompt, therefore please could children arrive at school at 8:40am. The children will be leaving the Museum at 11.45am and will have lunch when they arrive back at school. Children are to wear their full school uniform, school shoes and a waterproof coat.

Thank you
Miss Murphy

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child ______________________________ to go on the trip to Bolton Museum.

Signed _________________________________ 
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